
Dear Senate Judiciary Committee, 
 
I am an Oregon resident, and I ask that you please support SB 723-2 to ban coyote killing contests in our 
state. 
 

• Coyote killing contests are completely at odds with ethical, fair-chase hunting; even Oregon's own 
Fish and Wildlife Commission Chair, Mike Finley, has publicly condemned these events. 

• Studies show that the indiscriminate killing of native carnivores like coyotes will not protect 
livestock, and will not increase game species. It can even lead to an increase in coyote numbers by 
disrupting stable family packs, causing more reproduction. 

• Recent polling of Oregon voters have found that a solid majority support an end to cruel, unsporting, 
and ineffective coyote killing contests, and recognize the important role of coyotes in Oregon’s 
ecosystem. 

 
These kinds of killing contents are unsportsmanlike, teach children that killing animals is a form of 
entertainment, and are inhumane. 
 
Thank you, 
Lisa Mirhej 
3862 Woodson Ct. 
Eugene, OR 97405 

 
 


